DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
U.S. ARMY GARRISON
FORT McCLELLAN, ALABAMA 36205-5000

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF

August 10, 2004

Fort McClellan, Alabama

Mr. Ronald Shell
Alabama Department of

Environmental Management (ADEM)
Land Division
Governmental Hazardous Waste Branch
1400 Coliseum Blvd.
Montgomery, Alabama 36110-2059

Dear Mr. Shell:

Enclosed please find one copy of the draft Engineering Evaluation/Cost Analysis (EE/CA) for
the Charlie Area, February 2003. The Army is transmitting this EE/CA in preliminary draft form
to assist in compliance with the Administrative Order No. 04-086-EHW dated July 30, 2004.
This document is not intended for ADEM review/comment. It is provided for information only.
The document does not have internal Army concurrence as of yet, and the recommendations
within the EE/CA are subject to change upon further discussions with the Fish and Wildlife

Service related to needed intrusive activities for their management activities in the National
Wildlife Refuge.

Copies of this letter without the draft EE/CA were furnished to Mr. Jim Grassiano, ADEM;
Ms. Robin Mills, Base Realignment and Closure Hampton Field Office; Mr. Lee Coker, Mobile
District Corps of Engineers; and Mr. Steve Miller, Fish and Wildlife Service, Fort McClellan.

Please contact Mr. Ron Levy at 256-848-6853 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Site Manager



